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Proposed New Road development scheme

There have been a number of queries recently as to how the Parish Council will be dealing with planning permission for the above proposed development.

As a council we will address any planning application that is made, but until an application is made we won’t be making any decision as we feel it is important that any decision is based upon facts. Parishioners can be assured that the Parish Council will be fully transparent with our discussions and responses to any planning application made in the Parish. 

Please notify the Clerk in the first instance if you have any further query with this.
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